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President’s Letter March, 2014

It has come to rhy attention that some people would rather not have their pictures posted on the
web page along with their contact information. | respect that opinion and it was never our intent
to force someone to do something that made them uncomfortable. It was our way of helping
people put a face with the name. Therefore, if you don’t want to send pictures, or there are
individuals in your council that would prefer not to have their pictures posted, then feel free to
refrain from submitting photos.

| am excited to announce that Flo Hoskinson has accepted the position of OUCC Publicity and
Education Chairperson. Flo is a welcome asset to the OUCC team.

If you haven't already received your dues letter you should soon. Please send your dues to Tobin
Werner at the address below. Send Jarrod Morrison Jarrod.Morrison@pgn.com a list of your 2014
officers with contact information and send pictures if you would like them posted on the web page.

| have attached a list of the quarterly meetings for this year. Our first quarterly meeting will be in
Coos Bay at the Mill Casino www.themillcasino.com on March 12". The day will start with a
Damage Prevention Forum at 8 AM followed by the OUNC Board of Directors Meeting. After the
OUNC meeting, which you are invited to attend, the OUCC will meet. Kevin Bissell with One Call
Concepts will do a presentation on the new ITIC Mapping tool during the OUCC meeting. Please
plan to attend.

Be careful to keep your financial records up to date. I still have not heard from the IRS about our
exempt status. | am making every attempt to get this settled as soon as possible.

Visit the OUCC web page at www.oucc.net . Let Jarrod Morrison know if you would like an event
placed on the web page. Please send pictures of damages with a brief description. It is always
nice to have recent pictures for the web page.

Until Next time.....”Dig Safely”.
Rewny Hamlin

Kenny Hamlin

QUCC President

Linn County Road Department
3010 Ferry Street SW

Albany, OR 97322
541-409-1599
khamlin@co.linn.or.us




Tobin Werner

OUCC Vice-President/Treasurer
NW Natural

3123 NE Broadway

Salem, OR 97303

541-974-3724

tiw@nwnatural.com

Jarrod Morrison

OUCC Webmaster
Portland General Electric
9480 SW Boeckman Rd,
Wilsonville, OR 97070
503-570-4424
Jarrod.Morrison@pgn.com

Please update your Damage Reports on the OUCC WEB Site www.oucc.net (Damage

Reporting section) directly.

Bryan Baxter
OUCC Secretary
NW Natural

220 NW Second Ave
Portland, OR 97209
503-593-3587
btb@nwnatural.com

Flo Hoskinson

OUCC P&E Chairperson
Eugene Water and Electric Board
4200 Roosevelt Bivd.

Eugen, OR 97402

541-685-7630
flo.hoskinson@eweb.org




